
  

 

  
 
 
NDSCS has applied and received funding through the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic 
Security (CARES) Act which will be used to provide direct grants to students for emergency 
relief.   
 
If you were enrolled Spring Semester 2020 and have experienced additional expenses due to 
the disruption of campus operations related to the COVID-19 pandemic you are encouraged to 
apply through the form that is available here: CaresAct Emergency Grant Application. 
 
Additional expenses are things such as additional food, housing, course materials, technology, 
heath care and/or childcare expenses.  If you have any questions, please contact the Financial 
Aid Office at ndscs.fin.aid@ndscs.edu or 701-671-2207.      
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